
  TOWN OF MILFORD   
 

Office of Community Development 
Planning • Zoning • Building Safety • Code Enforcement • Health 

Economic Development • Active Projects 

 

 
Town Hall – 1 Union Square – Milford, NH 03055-4240 – (603) 249-0620 – FAX (603) 673-2273 

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 
website: www.milford.nh.gov                                      

 
 
 
 
Administrative Review  
 
Date:   April 20, 2020 
To:   Jason Plourde, Chair, Zoning Board of Adjustment 
From:  Lincoln Daley, Community Development Director 

Subject:  Case #2020-07 – Joshua and Johanna Boyd, 119 McGettigan Road, Milford Tax 
Map 10, Lot 78.  Special Exception Application pursuant to Milford Zoning Ordinances, 
Article X, Section 10.02.6 to allow for an Accessory Dwelling Unit. 

The applicant is before the Board of Adjustment seeking a Special Exception pursuant to Milford 
Zoning Ordinances, Article X, Section 10.02.6 to allow the construction of a is seeking a SPECIAL 
EXCEPTION from the Milford Zoning Ordinance, Article X, Section 10.2.6 to allow the construction of 
750 sq.ft. accessory dwelling on the second floor of a proposed 2,550 square foot, two-story 
addition/attached garage to the existing single-family house in the Residential ‘R’ district. In reviewing 
the files for this property, I offer the following comments: 

1. Existing Conditions: 
a. The subject property consists of a 2 story, 3 bedroom, single-family residence situated on 

approximately 2.54 acres (110,642 s.f.).  
b. The property contains approximately 200 linear feet of frontage on McGettigan Road and is 

serviced by a private well and septic system.  
c. The property is primarily wooded and is surrounded by similar, single-family residences.  

2. An accessory dwelling unit is permitted in the Residence ‘R’ District by Special Exception.  The 
Board shall review the application based on meeting all requirement pursuant to Section 10.02.6.  

3. The proposed square footage of the ADU falls is 750 square foot which represents the maximum 
permitted under the Zoning Ordinance.  The ADU would be located on the second floor of the 
attached garage.  The ADU will have a common interior access with the primary residence. 

4. The current single-family residence meets all dimensional zoning requirements.  
5. A building elevation and interior layout of the single-family residence has been provided. The 

proposed addition will be of similar architectural design to the existing home and will be 
consistent with the character of the neighborhood.  

6. The 3 car garage and driveway for the property will been designed for more than 4 vehicles. 
7. The primary residence will be occupied by the owner of the property.    
8. The applicant submitted an updated septic plan to the NHDES and received approval for a 4 

bedroom home.  

Respectfully submitted. 

Lincoln Daley 

http://www.milford.nh.gov/


Aerial Photographs of Subject Property: 
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